
BOIL WATER NOTICE 
RESCINDED 

SUN VALLEY WATER SYSTEM USERS 
 

August 2, 2023 

 
 

 

The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS), in consultation with the Interior Health Authority, 
is rescinding the Boil Water Notice issued July 28, 2023, for the Sun Valley water system. 
 
The RDOS would also like to remind all business owners/operators (bed and breakfasts) and public 
facilities operators that it is the responsibility of these establishments to notify their customers of the 
rescinded Boil Water Notice. 
 
For further information, please contact the RDOS Utilities Department at 250-490-4135, or toll free at 1-
877-610-3737, during regular business hours, Monday through Friday.   
 
For after-hours water emergencies, please call Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
 
 

August 2, 2023 
RDOS Utilities Department 

 
 


